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Gentlemen:

This inspection was one of a series of appraisal inspections being conducted by
the NRC Performance Appraisal Branch concerning the control of safety-related
Components .

Areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed in the
enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective €Xaminations of Procedures and réepresentative records, interviews with
Personnel, and observations by the inspector.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

HC &ﬂ*—c—%

R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear
Support Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-348/80-28

cc w/encl:

W. 0. Whitt, Executive Vice President

F. L. Clayton, Jr., Senior Vice President

H. 0. Thrash, Manager-Nuclear Generation

0. D. Kingsley, Jr., Manager, Nuclear Engineering
and Technical Services

J. W. McGowan, Manager-Operations
Quality Assurance

W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager



